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From: Brainich, Kathelene
To: Jason Mavy; Todd Robinson; Ben Mavy
Cc: Haniewicz, Melissa; Bearley, Mia; Cantor, Tiffany; Kahn, Lisa; Copeland, Michael; Detty, Joan
Subject: Closure of Emergency Order, Fairview Water and Sewer District, Public Water System, PWS ID #5600166,


(Lincoln County) Docket #SDWA-08--2018-0032
Date: Wednesday, August 22, 2018 5:58:14 PM


 
The EPA has decided to close the Emergency Order (EAO) issued to the Fairview W&S
District on July 31, 2018, concerning the above referenced Public Water System. The EPA has
determined that the requirements of the EAO have been completed.
 
Please be aware that you are still required to comply with the National Primary Drinking
Water Regulations (drinking water regulations),
40 C.F.R. part 141. Violation of the drinking water regulations may result in a court-imposed
injunction and/or penalties.
 
Thank you for resolving these issues. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please
contact me.
 
Kathelene Brainich
EPA, Region 8, Drinking Water Enforcement
303-312-6481
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